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Dear Parents and Pupils,  

 

As we come to the close of Term 1 and reflect on the past weeks, we always find ourselves amazed at 

how much we have accomplished and continue to celebrate how wonderful our pupils have done. Our 

children are so resilient and have pushed through every challenge they have encountered. We are 

continuously proud of them all. Well done Wendon children! 

 

 

We celebrate the ‘Gift of Family’ on Thursday, 18th March as we come to the end of Term 1. 

Thank you for supporting this small fundraiser by completing the reply form below. We wish you 

a wonderful break with your family. 
 

 

LIFT CLUB NEEDED FOR GLENWOOD AREA 

If you are interested or can help with lifts, please contact 

the parent direct.  

Mrs Maema 

071 850 0426 
 

 

 
 
 
 

WENDON ACADEMY 
 
 

 

The Spell-a-thon will take place on Friday, 16th April 2021. 
 

High School Pupils will be required to spell fifty words and Primary School will have individual spelling lists as per their 

own grades.  Their spelling words will be on the lists that will be sent home. 

 

We encourage you to sponsor per correct word 

Or 

send in a donation. 
 

All pupils will participate in the Spell-a-thon. 
 

“Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated 
day in and day out.” – Robert Collier 

 



Prizes : A prize will be given to a pupil who raises the most money in the High School and Primary School. Those who 

obtain 100% will receive a certificate presented in assembly. 
 

Your support is sincerely appreciated. Encourage your child and let’s get spelling!! 

 

 
 

 
 

We have extended the events taking place in term 2 for you to diarise. Please always check the calendar 

of events in the newsletter each week for any changes to the calendar. 
March 
 

Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th  Grade 12 Leadership Break away Returning today 

Thursday 18th  Celebrate the ‘Gift of Family’ Civvies & Easter Eggs 
End of Term 1 

R20 

 
April 
 

Wednesday 7th  Start of Term 2  

Friday 16th  Spell-a-thon  

Friday 23rd  Celebrate the ‘Gift of Freedom’ Slippers, Hot Dogs & 
fried Onions 

R20 

Monday 26th School Holiday School Holiday 

Tuesday 27th  Freedom Day Public Holiday 

 
May 
 

Tuesday 4th  School photographs  

Thursday 20th Grade 10, 11 & 12 Study Leave  

Friday 21st – Friday 28th  Test & Examinations  

 
June 
 

Thursday 10th  Celebrate the ‘Gift of Gratitude’ Civvies & Donuts 
End of Term 2 

R20 

 
Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Have an enjoyable week ahead. 

 

Special regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

 
 
 

EVERYBODY IS SOMEBODY 
GIVE A GIFT 

The gift of Work    The gift of Money 

The gift of Friends   The gift of Learning 

The gift of Family   The gift of Laughter 

The gift of Dreams   The gift of Giving 

The gift of Gratitude  The gift of a Day 

The gift of Working through problems 

The gift of Love 



 

‘GIFT OF FAMILY’ CIVVIES & EASTER EGGS – Thursday 18th March – R20 

 

Name: _____________________________________________   Grade: ___________ 

 

Will participate in the ‘Gift of Family’ Civvies & Easter Eggs.  Enclosed R20: ______ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
READERS ARE ACHIEVERS 

 

Our results are our guarantee! 

We boast of an 8% to as much as a 40% 

increase in your child’s average performance 

because we sharpen the Tool of Life… 

READING! 

We conduct a scientific test of your child’s 

reading so we know exactly how to address any 

problems. Invest in your child’s future and 

enrol them at one of our Reading Centres in 

Westville or Queensburgh. 

Tina Cowley 
Reading Centre  

Contact us now to book an assessment; 

Westville – 084 408 3035 or 

wjredman66@gmail.com (Wendy) 

Queensburgh – 083 608 4037 or 

caitredman3@gmail.com (Cait) 

Franchisee of the Year 2020 
Westville 

Queensburgh 

mailto:caitredman3@gmail.co

